
PORTKNOCKIE COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON MONDAY 13TH JANUARY,  

 

Present:   Diane Anderson, Cathleen Harper, Alison Low, Bert Reid, Cllr. Donald 
Gatt, and Cllr Laura Powell. 

Minutes taken by Alison Low in absence of Angela Mair, Secretary. 

1. Apologies  
Angela Mair, Gladys McKenzie, Cllr. Theresa Coull, 
 

2. Minutes 
Minutes taken by Alison Low in absence of Angela Mair. 
December minutes approved by Diane and seconded by Alison. 
 

3. Matters Arising 
Pontoon at harbour to be repaired before March. MDC employees working at  
present on back wall of harbour, this matter remains ongoing. 
Pot holes in King Edward Terrace has been repaired.  Other pot holes 
particularly those in Union Street were highlighted along with the lack of 
street lighting in that area.  Diane will report on the Moray Council website. 
 
Previously Gladys had left a message on Fred Philip's phone regarding what 
still had to be done.  An update on whether anything with electrics in 
Millennium Garden is still outstanding will be provided at the February 
meeting. 
 
Alison raised the matter of increasing dog mess within the village which has 
also been communicated by other dog owners.  There is a view that this is 
being created by either someone new or someone who walks their dog off the 
lead.  Particular problem on King Edward Terrace heading round to Station 
Road.   
 
The matter of a caravan being parked in new street and someone apparently 
living out of the caravan was raised.  It has been parked in the street for a 
significant period of time. 
 
Diane to report both new issues on the Moray Council website. 
 

4. Police Matters 
No police presence  
 

5. Xmas Lights 
A thank you note was received from Miss Murray Head Teacher of 
Portknockie Primary School in appreciation of the donation from the Xmas 
lights switch on. 
 

6. Matters for Elected Members 



Diane again reported that unable to complete form to apply for Common 
Good Fund as latest audited accounts are required. Accounts are with auditor 
and when returned form will be completed. 
 

7. Correspondence 
All correspondence emailed out to members. 
 

8. Treasurer’s Report 
Update in February 
 

9. AOCB 

The meeting was closed at 7.25 pm 

The next meeting will be held in the Snug at the McBoyle Hall on Monday 10th 
February 2020 at 7 pm. 

 


